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Hello, 

I'm writing regarding the proposed solar development at Badger Mtn.

Given that Douglas County is home to the only viable population of sage grouse in WA, I am
concerned about the development's impact on their survival due to loss of dwindling habitat.

I would like to know how that negative impact is accounted for when considering approval of
the proposed project. 

Respectfully,
Victoria Cussen (Peshastin, WA)

-- 
Victoria A. Cussen, PhD CAAB
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